NOTICE

Wayne County is accepting applications for a Building Inspector with knowledge of state and county building codes and zoning ordinances or experience in construction and building.  Applications are available at the County Administrator’s office Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. All applications must be returned to the County Administrator’s office no later than May 22, 2024.   Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

